* Notice of Advising Spring 2015 for all departments

*Please check the www.northsouth.edu frequently for updates or check with
Registrar’s office. Also note that, the advising system is made open on WiFi as
well as Labs as of today for the ease of deployment of open students advising.
The commencement of the exact advising date and schedule will be announced
shortly.

In Preparation of this, please make sure that -

*All payments must be cleared for smooth advising. Please check with
Registrar’s office for clearance well ahead of ensuing advising.

* Late Registration, pending fees, special cases for which the Status is “Not
Regular” — please note that for these students time slots for advising will not be
assigned. If and after Registrar’s Office clears the bar and changes the status to
“Regular” —these students will be assigned time slot on the Next Advising Day
only.

This is to keep order of time slots assigned for students who were “Regular” at
the time of assignment of time slots.

*All Students must have their User Name and Password for advising. Password
will not be given during advising.

*Please collect your password from Mr. Mujibar / Mr. Monir / Mr. Nain at LIB

Level 6 (Resource / Print Zone) I1SD NSU ahead of commencement of
advising.

*Students must have their ID card for issuing password.

* Students are requested to check with Registrar’s office in case need help or
assistance.

* Please note that the schedule will be built around the students status and
credits. Late reqgistration students will not be able to do self advising upon
change of status by Registrars Office until the next day.

* Please check NSU Website frequently for latest updates.

IT Department, NSU
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